

## **Parish of Annaclone**





Parochial House 17 Monteith Road, Annaclone, Banbridge BT32 5AQ

email: annacloneparish@dromorediocese.org

20<sup>th</sup> May 2021

Dear Mr O'Neill

I write to thank you, and the staff and pupils of **St Colman's Primary School** and **All Saints' Nursery Unit**, for the most generous cheque of £252.72 which you asked me to forward to *Trocaire* recently. I was very glad to be able to do this and I thank you sincerely for such a very thoughtful and kind donation to *Trocaire's* work at this time. They will be deeply grateful for it.

I understand that the money came from a recently organised school fundraiser. Please pass on my thanks all who took part in this fundraiser and all who supported it in any way. They have done valuable work and the funds they have raised will help to support some very deprived young people and their families in poor and developing parts of our world at this time.

Well done to all involved.

Yours sincerely

Fr Andrew McMahon, D.D.